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My name is Christopher Martin and I am writing to oppose the passage of Senate Bill 91. I find it 

disgusting that this anti-democratic legislation is being pushed through in such an anti-

democratic fashion. I hope you will oppose this bill because of the amendment targeting 

participatory budgeting, a citizen-led ballot initiative issue that was recently voted on by voters in 

Cleveland, Ohio.  


